
March 24, 2023 

  

Dear Brooke Grove Families, 

Happy Spring! Next week is the last week of the third marking period. Students and teachers will be busy 
wrapping up final assignments, projects, and assessments. Please remember that students do not report 
to school on Friday, March 31 so that teachers can prepare final grades for report cards. Just a reminder 
that our 5th graders will be engaging in their Family Life unit next week. Please review the emails from 
your child’s teacher for more information. We also look forward to a performance from the Sherwood 
High School band next Thursday. A big thank you to our PTA for arranging a fun and inspiring music 
performance for our students!  

Upon our return from Spring Break, students in grades 3-5 will begin our state-mandated testing, the 
Maryland Comprehensive Assessment Program (MCAP). Please see the attached newsletter for the 
testing schedule. Please try your very best to have your child present and well-rested on these testing 
days so that they feel positive about showing all that they know! Thank you so much for your support.  

This will be the final newsletter until after Spring Break. Please see the attachment for more 
information. I hope that you and your families have a wonderful celebration of your holidays and that 
you have time to rest, relax, and rejuvenate for the final marking period of the year. 

Warmly, 

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/b6f8ab851bb74fee9fa87842016745c1/3.24.23.pdf (186.4 KB) 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2Fb6f8ab851bb74fee9fa87842016745c1%2F3.24.23.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7C771223955e1647e436d208db2cb12ea0%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638152911720769584%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KMt32MjVYIggsuVKIp4gt8ohOc7LcHrCaBwecJRACbs%3D&reserved=0

